
Hinkley Point C Harbour Authority 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS 

 

 

LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No. 06 OF 2023 
 

Hinkley Point C Marine Works Offshore Area – Temporary 
removal of West Cardinal Buoy 

 
Issued: 21/04/2023 
 
Mariners are advised that on Monday 24th April, the HPC Marine “Works in Progress” area, West Cardinal 
buoy, as identified (by red circle) in the below chart extract will be temporarily removed for maintenance. 
 
Charted position: 51° 13’ 14.484” N 003° 11’ 20.750” W 
 

 
Admiralty chart extract identifying the HPC Marine Works West Cardinal Mark location. 

 
For any further safety advice, mariners are advised to contact the Marine Co-ordination Centre (MCC). 

Marine Coordination Centre (MCC) 
 

VHF: Ch. 16 or 87 (Call Sign ‘MCC’) 
Mobile: +44 (0)7832 886 650 

Telephone: +44 (0)117 244 7274 
Email: mc@mcsnl.com 

 
 
A further Local Notice to Mariners will be issued when the HPC West Cardinal Buoy is back in position. 
 
Harbour Master – Hinkley Point C Harbour Authority 

Issued on behalf of Balfour Beatty – HPC Marine Works Principal Contractor 
 

EDF Energy - Nuclear New Build, Hinkley Point C, Somerset, TA5 1UF 
Tel. 0333 009 7070 (24hr) 

hinkley-enquiries@edf-energy.com 
www.edfenergy.com/download-centre 
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